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30th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Spring Term Arrangements 
 
Please find below an outline of our plans for the end of the school term and Year on Thursday 6th April.  
 
We plan to have a normal school day and lessons up until 12.30pm with an extended break time by 5 minutes.   

Students will be dismissed from their lesson at 12.30pm.   
 
We will expect all students to return home, promptly.   
 
As we are entering the final term of the Year we wanted to remind all parents/carers about the importance of 
our expectations with school uniform.  We insist on school uniform for two reasons:  it identifies students as 
belonging to, and being a part of our school community, and makes it easier for parents/carers to ensure your 
child is suitably dressed.   
 
We expect all students to arrive to school on time and before 8.35am and to be wearing the correct school 
uniform, including correct school shoes.  Our school uniform policy found here, clearly outlines our expectations 
around school uniform and expectations about jewellery, hairstyles and nails.  More of our girls are opting to 
wear black school trousers as a practical and smart alternative to wearing a kilt.  Please could you ensure the 
black trousers are suitable and as stated in our uniform policy.  Please may we ask all parents/carers to support 
our expectations and ensure our students are wearing their uniform correctly and adhering to our expectations.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with our expectations around uniform, jewellery and appropriate 
hairstyles. 
 
We wish you a restful Easter break and look forward to welcoming your child back to school in the Summer 
term.   
 
The Summer term will begin on Monday 17th April for Year 11 and Year 13.  For all other Year groups, the 
Summer term will begin on Tuesday 18th April.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs M Goodes 
Vice Principal  
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